
 

SHEA HOUSE 
A language community for students studying 

Arabic, Chinese, Hebrew, Hindi-Urdu,  
Italian,  Japanese, 

Korean, and Persian Applications open 
October 17th, 2014 
 
- Deadline for Returners: 
November 5th 
- Deadline for New 
Applicants: November 14th 

Take advantage of an 
opportunity to live in an 
environment of language-
immersion on Grounds 
during the 2015-2016 
academic year. 
 
 

Applications will be available at  
www.virginia.edu/housing (UVA 
Housing and Residence Life)  
 
The Shea House is open to any full-
time student at the University of 
Virginia who can demonstrate at 
least a first-year competency in one 
of the relevant languages. 
 
 More information can be found at 

http://web.virginia.edu/Shea/index.aspx    
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